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Consultation on increasing DCC’s revenue at risk against the Operational Performance Regime 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this consultation.  I can confirm that OVO supports the 
submission by Energy UK.  
 
If you would like to discuss any aspect of this response, please do not hesitation to get in touch. 
 
Regards, 
Paul 
 
 

Paul Clark 
Head of Smart Industry and Regulatory Engagement 
 

 


